Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue, Manila

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given that the Insurance Commission has placed MANILA
PUBLIC SCHOOL TEACHERS ASSOCIATION (MPSTA) under Receivership
effective 12 November 2024  pursuant to Sections 420 and 256 of the

Amended Insurance Code.

Atty. John A. Apatan, Manager of the Conservatorship, Receivership and
Liquidation (CRL) Division of the Insurance Commission, is designated as
Interim Ex-Officio Receiver of MPSTA.

Concerned members of the association, creditors and other interested parties
are directed to file and address their claims and/or concerns to Atty. John A.
Apatan at the following addresses:

CONSERVATORSHIP, RECEIVERSHIP AND
LIQUIDATION (CRL) DIVISION

Insurance, Commission Bldg., 1071 United Nations
Avenue, Ermita, Manila City

Email: cri@insurance.gov.ph

-Or-

MANILA PUBLIC SCHOOL TEACHERS ASSOCIATION
933 G.M. Tolentino St.

Sampaloc, Manila

Mpsta1947@yahoo.com

All concerned claimants and stakeholders are enjoined to regularly visit the IC
website www.insurance.gov.ph for any subsequent announcements.

For the public’s information and guidance.
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